STATE OF NEwW MEXICO

OFFICE OF

STATE ENGINEER

THOMASM. MCCLURE
I

STATE ENGINEER SANTA FE

Vay 28, 1924.

Mr. J. D. Hunter,
Carlsvad, New Mexico.

Dear Mr. Hunter:
Re Application No. RA-1140.

I plan to be in Carlsbad Friday morning, June
1st, and I would like to confer with you regarding the
Seott well, which is in Section 7, Township 18 South, Range
27 Baste.

I believe there has been some correspondence
between you and Dr. Wells regarding this well, and from
my conversation with him, I believe that you and I can get
together and decide what is the best method to handle this
proposition.

If this date is not agreeable to you, please
advise me before next Wednesday.

Very truly yours,

oM By

State Engineer.
TMA: EM



